APR- 1-94 FRI ©6:58 BOISE NF/EMMETT RD FAX NO. 2083657037

P. 01

mre_ 4 ;| H

FAX NUMBER (é'ua"‘) S ™™ 0w NUMBER OF PAGES TO FOLLOW &<
ro: DR E3EST D ARLES PRe s \ENT
NAME TITLE
UIMo CURER - “rws LV oF T, u&ew ., (Mdo
OFFICE/SECTION LOCATION
DB - - 44l
TELEPHONE 4.
FROM: \Fﬁog VDIXOZ }Pﬁ’\’ - PReESMENT
NAME TITLE
: Em'ﬂE\ T Mado
OFFICE/SECTION LOCATICN

rmoarcs: HERE, AE “Twd  DRART e Regutbuly “wie

~m¢mgo& wma& AN SHE VATIRC W DiOusSEN LchPﬁﬁ‘f

L AN AAD F?\m‘u THESE o DMe “oweil  wi) Am

St leE wx BOER  ((Femaro Yo uh.s aum_g_

kmt\mf3 lﬁg AL o HAwk, A CKeAr Vm\m‘ MEEA?«L’\ h




APR-.1-94 FRI 6:58 BOISE NF/EMMETT RD FAX NO, 2083657037 P. 02

Lynn R. Irby, President March 31, 1994
Northwest Section - The Wildlife Society

Fish & Wildlife Management & Research

Department of Biology

Montana State University

Bozeman, Montana 59717-0346

Deaxr Lynn:

g ycou aro awaro, the United Ctaeco Aiyr Peree has proposed an Idaliv Tiaiuiuy
Range be constructed upon the Owyhee Range of southwest Idaho for the purpose
of training Air Force personnel techniques in deployment of ordnances (bombs
and flares).

The Idaho Chapter has provided testimony to the Air Force opposing the proposed
action ac identified in the Draft Environmental Impact Statement. The Idaho
Chapter bases our opposition both on probable detrimental effects upon wildlife
regources and on poor public disclosure of effects in the DEIS itself.

At this time, the Idaho Chapter requests the support of the Northwest Section
in opposing the proposed action for a Idaho Training Range. Timely response to
the Air Fnree fram the Narthwest Sectimn anA National - The Wildlife Society
may have a significant effect upon the future of the proposal and the
protection of Idaho’s valuable wildlife desert habitats.

If you have specific questions related to the Idaho Training Range Proposal,
please contact myself or Dr. Dale Toweill.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

ERNEST D. ABLES
President, Idaho Chapter

ce
D. Toweill
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Thomas Franklin March 31, 1994
The Wildlife Society

5410 Grosvenor Lane

Bethegda, MD 20814-2197

Dear Tom:

As you are aware, the United States Air Forre has proposed an Tdahn Training
Range be constructed upon the Owyhee Range of southwest Idaho for the purpcose
of training ARir Force personnel techniques in deployment of ordnances (bombs
and flares).

The Idaho Chapter has provided testimony to the Air Force copposing the proposed
action as identified in the Draft Environmental Impact Statement. The Idaho
Chapter bases our opposition both on probable detrimental effects upon wildlife
resources and on poor public digc¢losure of effects in the DEIS itself.

At this time, the Idaho Chapter requests the support of The wildlife Society in
opposing the proposed action for a Idaho Training Range. Timely response to
the Air Force from the Northwest Section and National - The Wildlife Society
may have a significant effect upon the future of the proposal and the
protection of Idaho’s valuable wildlife desert habitats.

If you have specific questicns related to the Idaho Training Range Proposal,
please contact myself or Dr. Dale Toweill.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

ERNEST D. ABLES
President, Idaho Chapter

ccC

Lynn R. Irby
D. Toweill
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